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SIMULTANEOUS OFFLINE AND ONLINE CLASSES PROPOSED BY THE GOVERNMENT 

(To begin shortly) 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, with the significant drop in Covid numbers, the government has asked schools to reopen. However, as per 

Government directives, the consent of every parent is mandatory for us to permit their ward into the school premises. 

Without parental consent, we will not be able to permit students to attend classes in school.  

With reference to the above, we are planning on beginning hybrid classes shortly for Grades 1 to 8. Students of a class will 

attend school in 2 batches. Classes will be conducted in the hybrid mode, with one batch in school (roughly half the class 

strength) and the other batch (the remaining students of that class) attending class online, simultaneously. Each batch will 

attend two days of offline and two days of online classes, from Monday to Thursday. On Fridays, all students will attend 

classes online. 

We are awaiting your consent for the above-mentioned hybrid classes, through a CONSENT FORM attached to this 

circular. 

While all tech arrangements have been made in school for the seamless functioning of the hybrid classes, this mode of 

teaching could have certain disadvantages, as we need to handle both online and offline sessions simultaneously. However, 

we are certain that parents will extend their complete cooperation, as always, keeping in mind the difficulties of teaching in 

the present environment and situation. 

We would like to reassure you that Covid safety protocols will be followed including use of masks, screening, social 

distancing, sanitizing at frequent intervals, etc. Kindly advise your ward to follow the same in the interest of the whole 

community. Thermal screening of students will be done by the security personnel before allowing students into the school 

campus. 

We further bring to the attention of all parents that from our previous experience, parents tend to be negligent by sending 

their children to school even with mild fever, cough, cold etc. Keeping in mind the safety of all concerned students with 

symptoms of ill- health will be sent back home to prevent contact with others. Please do not send your ward to school if 

he/she shows any of the above symptoms. 

We would also like to remind parents who have not paid the school fees to kindly do so immediately. As per the Supreme 

Court judgement, those parents with genuine difficulties due to COVID situation, in terms of loss of job/income, can 

approach the school authorities with proof of their position. We will extend our support to such parents and their children. 

Also, as per the Supreme Court judgement, schools are at liberty to take appropriate action to recover fees from parents. We 

are thinking of how to enforce this direction of the Supreme Court. It will be embarrassing for parents, teachers and 

concerned students of the children’s names are notified as defaulters. We do appreciate and also request parents to extend 

all support and cooperation in this regard. 

Looking forward to a smooth transition to the hybrid mode of classes.  

Wishing you all a very Happy Deepavali ! 

Thank you. 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                            NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL, HOSUR ROAD, BENGALURU  

                                  PARENTAL CONSENT  AND DECLARATION LETTER        03.11.2021  

To,  

The Principal  

National Public School, Hosur Road, Bengaluru- 560100.   
  

SUBJECT: LETTER OF CONSENT FOR OFFLINE CLASSES  
  

• We hereby give our consent to our ward _________________________________, studying in Grade 

_____Section ___ at National Public School, Hosur Road, Bengaluru- 560 100, for the following offline 

sessions proposed to be conducted in school.  

(Please indicate your choice/choices in one or more box/boxes with a tick)          

YES, we consent to send our ward for Offline   Regular Classes 

NO, we do not consent   to send our ward for Offline Regular Classes 

  IF YES,         
   

 
• We will ensure that our ward shall follow all guidelines and SOP given by the school regarding 

precautions to be taken for prevention of spread of COVID-19.  

• We assure you that he/she will maintain complete social distancing and hygiene for personal safety 

and health.   

• We assure you that neither our ward nor anyone in our residence is currently COVID-19 positive / our 

ward or anyone in our residence is currently not exhibiting any symptoms of Covid-19 and we have 

not been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19 in the last two weeks. In case of contact 

with a COVID-19 positive person in the last two weeks, we have attached our ward’s RT-PCR test 

report for your record.  

Students Name: __________________________________        Class & Section: ______________  

Mother’s Name: _______________________________________________    

Mother’s Signature: ____________________________________________    

Father’s Name: ________________________________________________    

Father’s Signature: _____________________________________________    

Residing at:   

____________________________________   

____________________________________  

____________________________________                            Date: ____/____/_______  

  

Kindly fill and submit a hard copy to the school.      


